
ANNOUNCEMENT
The Patriarchate website staff would like to inform the noble
pilgrims of the Holy Land, that we have no obligation to
inform them for their hospitality in rooms of the Patriarchate
or  at  the  Holy  Monasteries  belonging  to  it.  This  is  an
obligation of the travel agents who undertake the pilgrims’
tours. The noble pilgrims are therefore asked not to impose on
the Website staff for this matter.
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